Public Service Announcement

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION

January.11,.2006

ATTENTION — E-MAIL SOLICITATION OF FUNDS FOR
A MINER HURT IN A WEST VIRGINIA MINE DISASTER

On January 3, 2006, an explosion occurred in the Sago Coal Mine, located in
West Virginia, trapping 13 miners. Randal McCloy, Jr. is the only survivor of the
medical care of Randal McCloy, Jr. The email purports to be from Dr. Lawrence
Roberts, who is one of the main physicians in charge of McCloy. The email
address is "dr_lawrenceroberts@yahoo.com.co.in" and recipients are requested
to respond to the email if they are interested in making a donation.

THIS E-MAIL IS A HOAX. DO NOT RESPOND.
Be cautious when responding to requests delivered through unsolicited email:

* Be skeptical of individuals representing themselves as officials asking for
donations through unsolicited emails.

« To ensure contributions are received and used for intended purposes, go
directly to recognized organizations, as opposed to relying on others to
make the donation on your behalf.

If you have received this, or a similar hoax, please file a complaint at
www.IC3.gov.
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